
Stafford has been providing students with quality technical 

educations since 1974. Our proud alumni graduate ready to enter 

post secondary pathways focused on high skilled, high wage, and 

high demand careers. With so many wonderful developments 

happening at Stafford it only made sense to start up an alumni 

association to keep everyone informed about all the news. Thanks 

to everyone who has already signed up and keep spreading the Stafford welcomes its new 
Director: Ted Guilmette assumed 
the Directorship this fall. 

Happy New Year Alumni 

More Details 

Changes abound this year at Stafford. Ted Guilmette moved from 

the Assistant Director position to assume the role of Director, long 

time Rutland High School Associate Principal Glenn Olson 

transitioned to Stafford to fill the Assistant Director position, Fieh 

Chan also transitioned from Rutland High School to step into the 

newly created role of STEM Academy and Outreach Coordinator, 

and Brian Narkewicz joined the staff as the new STEM Academy 

engineering instructor.  

The Stafford Family Continues to Grow 

More Details 

STCN launched October 1st on 

staffordonline.org. Check out 

Vermont’s only student-run 

news channel. More Details 

The STEM Academy moves 

into its new home.           

More Details 

Newsletter Spotlight 

explore your possibilities... 
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